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Dear Sir,

We are writing to object to any new developments on R124, This
also includes any developments that drains into the Stockbeck.
After years of sleepless nights whenever there was heavy rain and flooded
gardens and garages and near misses to our home, we hoped that after all
the work of so many people the chance of flooding was now a thing of the
past.
That is why we must object to R124,R121,R141,and R56 or north
Sandylands that will drain into stock beck.
We cannot allow planners to simply overwhelm the scheme and put us all
at risk again.

Yours sincerely.

David Chaoman. Susan Chapman.



